
From: mochidog@comcast.net
To: Olson, Andrew (CFB)
Subject: RE: Prima Facie Determination Re Campaign Committee of Elliott W Engen
Date: Sunday, September 20, 2020 2:21:41 PM

Hello Ms. Olson,
 
This morning I learned that candidate Elliott Engen’s campaign website and print literature also do
not include the campaign mailing address.  This is the same deficiency that I reported as part of my
initial complaint about Engen lawn signs/yard signs.  I would like to add these two deficiencies to my
complaint.  Do I need to file a separate complaint or is there a way to amend my initial complaint? 

Or, could I just bring this up during the meeting on the complaint on October 7th?
 
Here is the url for the website.  https://www.elliottengen.com/.
 
Thank you.  Christina Ogata
651-323-8781
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